
 
 
 

Postdoctoral Fellowship - Griffith University for 2020 
 

The Centre for Work Organisation and Wellbeing at Griffith University invites 
applications for the appointment of a Griffith University Postdoctoral Fellow (GUPF) 
(fixed-term, 2 years) in this competitive scheme's 2019 round.  
  
All applicants are first required to participate in an Expression of Interest (EoI) round, 
closing 5 pm (AEST) on Friday 10 May.  
  
Completed EoIs should be sent via email to: wow@griffith.edu.au. 
  
If successful in the EoI, applicants will be required to work with a WOW-member 
supervisor/mentor to develop the application. 
  
Further details about the EoI process, including the form and our research areas can 
be accessed on our website. 
  
Full terms, conditions and guidelines about the Scheme can be accessed at 
the Office for Research website. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact Peter Jordan (Peter.Jordan@griffith.edu.au)  if you 
have any questions. 
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